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Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD of the 

Town of Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094 at 

7:45PM on the 16th day of June 2020 for: 

 

 

                         Mr. Serwan Salih 

                         9517 Somerset Drive 

                         Barker, NY 14012 

 

 

To consider a request for a two lot minor subdivision on parcel located on Feigle Road (SBL 136-00-1-

44.411), Lockport, NY  14094. 

 

Size of Parcel: 3.4 acres 

 

Current Zoning: R-2 

 

THIS MEETING IS NOT OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.  Only members of the Town Planning Board and 

the Town Engineer will be present for the meeting. 

 

All others, including the public, will be able to participate by calling 1-872-240-3212 and entering 

Access Code 595-671-205. 

 

All interested parties will be heard.  

 

 

 

 

Deborah K. Maurer 

Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated:  June 5, 2020 

 

Publish:  June 10, 2020 

 


